
 

Editor 
Sriwijaya Law Review 
University Jalan Negara, Palembang, South Sumatra 
30139, Indonesia  
 
Dated: 22 March 2023 

Dear Editor,  

I/We wish to Re-submit a review article entitled “ANALYSIS OF THE FOREIGN DIRECT 
INVESTMENT IN IRAQ VIS-À-VIS THE UAE: NEED FOR A REVIEW” for consideration by your journal. 
 
This is our first submission for consideration. The essence of the article is to highlight the 
impracticability of the current FDI regime in Iraq while exposing successes made so far in a fellow 
Arab country – the UAE for Iraq to learn and adopt some of the existing policies and regulations 
for a more robust FDI in Iraq. I/We confirm that this work is original and has not been published 
elsewhere, nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere. It is a review on the 
importance of a comprehensive legal framework to achieve urban real estate sustainability. 
 
We have no conflicts of interest to disclose.  
 
Please kindly address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at 

p117756@siswa.ukm.edu.my. 

Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript.  

Yours sincerely, 

Ghazwan Abdulhadi Sfayih Alabdalrahman  
Faculty of Law 
Universiti Kebangsaan Malaysia (UKM) 
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